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Belva Gonzalez on behalf of Marivic Torregosa (CNHS):  

Presented on the reading intervention program (Weaver Instructional System) used in nursing 
school. 

 

Sean Maddan (Associate Provost): 

Spring schedules due; faculty should be listed as much as possible; avoid TBA. 

 Credentialing will start in October, so it is important to have faculty listed on courses as much as 
possible. 

We need to make sure classes are spread out to alleviate having too many classes during popular 
times. 

Study Abroad –minimum instructional hours must be 45. Dr. Maddan is reviewing Study Abroad 
applications.  

Curriculum is in full swing. UCC meets September 27. November 8 is the last day to start any 
curriculum changes for AY 25-26.  

SYL-Dr. Maddan is working on a few tweaks before spring. 

Dr. Campbell brought up an issue concerning course loads. Right now, some faculty are teaching 
overloads. Rather than being paid overload, they will get course reduction in the spring. Dr. Maddan 
will discuss with individual deans/chairs. 

There was a request to update the credentialing forms. 

 

 

 

 

 


